

## **Dear Citizens of Howe,**

## **Subject: Change in Bulk Pickup Schedule**

We are writing to inform you of an important change to our monthly bulk waste pickup schedule. Effective June 14<sup>th</sup>, 2025, bulk pickup will be moved from the **2nd Friday of each month to the 2nd Saturday of each month**.

Please note that this change **does not affect your regular trash pickup**, which will continue as scheduled.

This adjustment is necessary due to the overwhelming participation in the bulk pickup program. We are grateful for your engagement, but the current Friday schedule has resulted in challenges, particularly with standard waste bins being placed too close to bulk items. This proximity often interferes with efficient collection and can lead to delays or missed pickups.

By shifting the service to Saturday, we aim to provide a smoother, more effective collection process and avoid conflicts between regular trash and bulk waste placement.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation as we continue working to improve the services provided to our community.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

**Frontier Waste Solutions** 

